
 
Event for the expression of gratitude for 

the didactic work of the former teacher 

of the School of Music Studies of the 

A.U.Th., Mr. Kostas Kontos 
 

Dear staff members, dear alumni and dear students and 

friends of the School of Music Studies of the A.U.Th., 

You are invited to come to the aforementioned event, on 

Sunday, 24th of November 2024, at 5-7 p.m., at the 

School of Music Studies of the A.U.Th. in Thermi, 

amphitheatre 8. 

 
  We will be glad to see you! 

  
 
Maria Alexandru, 

Head of the School of Music Studies, A.U.Th.  

Georgia Tenta, Member of the Laboratory Teaching Staff, School of 

Music Studies, A.U.Th.  

 
https://www.wikiart.org/en/pierre-auguste-renoir/crown-of-roses 


